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                            13th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Firstly, I’d like to wish you all a warm welcome to Whitstable Junior School. We are 

delighted you will be joining us in September. 

 

Please find attached the WJS Information Pack. I hope this will answer most if not all of 

your questions. You will find information about school procedures, times, routines, 

uniform and even what stationery would be useful if your child would like to get 

themselves organized for September (we love a bit of stationery, we are teachers after all). 

This is all optional of course. 

 

However, please remember we are happy to answer any questions we have not covered 

so do phone us or email should you need any more information. There is a lot to take in! 

We are also delighted to be able to tell you that we will be holding a New Parents 

Information Meeting on Monday July 11th at 5pm in the WJS school hall. You will be able 

to ask any questions and meet your child’s new teacher and see their classroom. Please 

complete this google form to let us know if you will be attending. Attendance at Welcome 

Meeting 

 

We will have spoken at length to your child’s previous school by the time they join us, 

however if you feel there is any information you would like us to know about your child 

before they start, please contact Ms Kirsten Collin who is the Lower School Phase Leader 

and AHT/SENCO. She can be contacted by email kcollin@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk. 

We would much rather have information twice than not at all. 

 

There are also a “few” documents that we need you to read, acknowledge and digitally 

sign. These documents are very important and enable us to look after your child safely. 

This year we have put these all into Google Forms and the links to the forms are below. 

You may find in the Google Form that you are directed via another link to the document 

on our website. This is the document you will need to read before completing the Google 

Form. 

 

Code of conduct 4 School Documents Code of Conduct etc 

Registering for Free School Meals Free School Meals 

Pupils First Language Pupils First Language 

Pupil Ethnic Monitoring Pupil Ethnic Monitoring 

Minis Bus Consent Minibus Consent  

https://forms.office.com/r/xsrXpDvZmn
https://forms.office.com/r/xsrXpDvZmn
mailto:kcollin@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyNbtpbLnk5FJl1YL6gyBfnRUN0Y2TEtTVE9ZREpBRE1VNE9QSVFBWFY2US4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyNbtpbLnk5FJl1YL6gyBfnRURDFCMUdKU0dOWVVNWUo1WUs0NlZFSjAwRC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyNbtpbLnk5FJl1YL6gyBfnRUMU9IMDhaTzM4REZISFlNSVgyNFFRVzA3MS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyNbtpbLnk5FJl1YL6gyBfnRUQU4zT1U3Q0RKTEtMRFBCMUdXVDBWSU9SNy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyNbtpbLnk5FJl1YL6gyBfnRUNDNINTI5OFpYWVFGVDcxVEpKVVpUM09USC4u
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Image Consent Form  Image Consent Form 

Local Visit Consent  Local Visit Consent 

Disability Discrimination Act  Disability Discrimination Act 

Pain Relief Consent  Pain Relief Consent 

We are always looking for new ways to help the environment. If you require a paper copy, 

please contact the school office and we will send all the documents out to you and ask you 

to sign and return them to school.  

 

We want the support that our school offers to families, to reflect the great trust that you 

are placing in us by choosing our school and we look forward to welcoming you into our 

community. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyNbtpbLnk5FJl1YL6gyBfnRUN1BNRE5DWThGWDVKUEIyQzE5MFEyOTFMWC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyNbtpbLnk5FJl1YL6gyBfnRUNUNPM0QzQzlFWDIzVjVSODhXVDU1TUJaUy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyNbtpbLnk5FJl1YL6gyBfnRUMzFBWElSUTU4T0s5RFJEMEE5MVBHTjhUMi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_DTVk1kWUkGR5RY4pJnJyNbtpbLnk5FJl1YL6gyBfnRURDlKMjNTSUMwTE42SzJRMzlFRFNZNlpBRy4u

